
 

 
 
Friday, 20 August 2021 
 
 

Announcement to Caroline Chisholm College Glenmore Park Community 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Staff 
 
As you know, Dr Greg Elliot was recently appointed as the new Director Wellbeing for Catholic 
Education Diocese of Parramatta. Today, I am very pleased to announce that Tania Cairns has 
accepted my invitation to be the new Principal of Caroline Chisholm College.  The starting date for 
Tania’s appointment is still to be determined and we will keep you updated about this. 
 
Tania is currently the Principal of Penola Catholic College Emu Plains. As a school leader, she 
sets high expectations for herself, students and staff. Tania is devoted to improving the learning 
outcomes of every student. 
 
Tania models her own strong personal faith in her leadership. She places a high priority on 
strengthening the relationships between students, staff, families, the parish and the broader 
community as she understands that this is at the heart of a strong Catholic community.  
 
Tania is very excited about the opportunity to join the Caroline Chisholm College community. I 
know that she will be made very welcome. 
 
I warmly congratulate Tania on her appointment. I wish to thank Fr Andrew Fornal for his support 
and advice, and for his ongoing pastoral leadership of the St Joseph’s Kingswood parish and 
school communities. I also take this opportunity to again congratulate and thank Dr Greg Elliot for 
his many years of distinguished service as Principal of Caroline Chisholm College.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Gregory B Whitby AM KSG FACE FACEL 
Executive Director 
Catholic Education  
Diocese of Parramatta 


